
Administrative Professionals truly are at the core of public 
service in Nova Scotia. They are the smiling faces greeting the 
public, the capable voices answering questions, and sharp 
minds keeping workplaces organized and running smoothly.

The NSGEU represents over 6,000 Administrative Professionals 
throughout the province. We recognize the important role 
they play in their workplace as we celebrate Administrative 
Professionals’ Week (from April 19 to April 25) & 
Administrative Professionals’ Day (Wednesday, April 22).

So, thank you for the work that you do for all 
Nova Scotians!

Professionals’ Week
Sunday April 19 to Saturday April 25

A d m i n i s t r a t i v e
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